
129 N. Main St. Benton, Arkansas 72015 
501-315-2626 

www.hopeconsulting.com 

September 12, 2024

Colton Leonard
City of Bryant 
210 Southwest Third St., 
Bryant, AR 72022 

RE:  Request for Modification from Code and Request for CUP (Parcel #:840-12022-000)

Dear Mr. Leonard, 

We are proposing duplexes on the 4 lots of this proposed subdivision. I am also requesting a modification 
from the Walk Bike Drive Code for no curb improvements on this proposed development. We are also 
asking for a waiver on sidewalks and half-street  improvements.  

It is our goal to be included on the October 14, 2024 Planning Commission agenda.

Please feel free to contact me with any questions or concerns or if I can be of any further assistance. 
Sincerely, 

Jonathan Hope
Hope Consulting, Inc. 




